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2381. Mrs T P Msane (EFF) to ask the Minister of International Relations and Cooperation:


Whether she has engaged with the Minister of Finance on the closure of foreign missions in order to save costs; if so, (a) which foreign missions will be closed and (b) what impact will the closure of the specified foreign missions have on the bilateral countries? NW2956E


Yes, there was consultation with the Minister of Finance on the possible closure of some foreign missions. 

(a) The Missions proposed to be closed are still to be considered.
(b) Once considered, consulations will be embarked upon with the relevant host countries to ensure that bilateral relations are not affected.    
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